Self employed status

I am glad the PM has agreed to delay NI proposals and has confirmed that the
Chancellor will listen to concerns. They will receive a report on the wider
issue of self employed status and will also consider the differences in
benefits between the self employed and other employees.

I am still consulting my constituents on the issue and will welcome their
views on these wider issues as well as on Mr Hammond’s tax increase
proposal.I will then put suggestions to the Chancellor.
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